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From:
Sent: 28 May 2020 11:35
To:  EDPB Secretariat
Cc:  

 
 

Subject: RE: TikTok -Request for Mandate

Dear   
 
I hope this email finds you well. Thank you for sending the documents to the Secretariat for the Secretariat, I am 
about to send the draft letter in reply to MEP Körner, as well as the Infonote, so that both documents can be 
discussed in the same time in the Plenary next week. 
 
I just had a question: I noticed that in the Infonote that you prepared for the taskforce, it is written: 

Thank you very much in advance, I am of course available should you wish to discuss this further, 
 
Best wishes, 

 

: ]  
:  28  2020 10:25 

: EDPB Secretariat (   
Cc :  ; 

: TikTok -Request for Mandate 
 
 Dear Secretariat, 
 
Following our email to the Chair’s team (enclosed for your information), we would like to kindly ask you if you could 
share the attached documents with the Plenary, in view of next week’s meeting. They are a request for a mandate 
to set up the TikTok taskforce and the corresponding terms of reference, which were put together by the members 
involved in it (
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Given the short timeframe, we haven’t filled in the header with the corresponding point in the agenda. If it would be 
ok with you, could we kindly ask you to fill it in for us before sharing it with the Plenary? Thank you very much in 
advance for your help with this.  
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
  
  




